Backfire

Polume 7

Number 7

July 2002

The Place: Randy & Bonnies
The Event: The June Meeting
What you missed: Here it is!!!!

On July 7th, at 2 pm there will be a wrap up Dixie Dash party at the Serviss home, see Phil Serviss prepared flyer elsewhere in the newsletter. Bob Steinmetz then gave a preliminary report on the Dixie Dash, with final accounting due at the

July meeting. Announced was the first Cruzin Sunday activities, and a decision on the date for July, which will be on July 28th, and a destination being presently investigated. September 7th will be a safety check, call John if you wish to participate or help. Thursday night cruise nights will see the return of the 50/50 raffle.

Claude and Nancy
Poulsen will host
the July meeting,
July 17th, and as
always (yeah,
ight) it will begin
promptly at 7 pm.

Second Notice, Rerun, Tell you again, etc.

On August 3rd, the annual Unity Day Parade in University Park will k off at 11am. Charlie Jenkins said that the town will supply candy for up pass out, and we should have a red, white, & blue theme on the cars. What is a special treat for those who participate, is that hunch will be provided at McDuffers County Club. Mark your calendars now!!!

We are on the web at: modelaford.homestead.com asrus.homestead.com

r accommodations during the fall tour to Peoria. Jummers Inn in 'eoria, with room rates at a very ordable price of \$69.00 per night ave been reserved. 14 rooms are being held, so call today. Call 00-atjumers, and tell them you are with group # 941310.



Our first Cruzin' Sunday went off well, wit 6 Model A's out, and none experienced a single bit off trouble. Joining us were Nancy Poulsens parents in their 31 Tudor and Bob Granko's parents in their 31 Pickup. Glad they came, and hope they enjoyed the day too. It was sweltering that day, and we made it a shorter days outing with a stop at a flea market, White Fence Farm for lunch, a hill climb in the quarry. and of course a stop for ice cream, as no trip is complete without ice cream.

Wally Ekstrom is looking for cars to lead off the Ca Support Center group during the Homewood 4th of J parade. Line up is 1045 am, and parade kicks off 1130 am. call kim to lend your support on that da

A's R Us Officers and Staff

resident Efton Elliott ce President Herman Senkpeil reasurer Charlie Jenkins Betty Elliott cretary istorian Wally Ekstrom A's R Us members 10 tographers ational Representatives Randy & Bonnie Senkpeil reeter John Ruppel Ken Chamis ewsletter eb Page Ken Chamis & Randy Senkpeil Please send your "Backfire" articles to:

Ken Chamis

9200 Stanford Drive Bridgeview, IL 60455 Phone: (708) 598-2777

E-Mail: KChamis@Hotmail.com Please have any contributing articles to me prior to the first of the month. Thanks

"ROAD TO PERDITION" LAST CALL FOR TICKETS! free tickets are SECURED FOR JULY 16TH TO VIEW THE MOVIE, WITH POP AND POPCORN INCLUDED. WE WILL DRESS IN PERIOD CLOTHING, DRIVE OUR MODEL A'S, and have the press on HAND TOO. THE EXACT TIME WAS NOT KNOWN prior to press, but THOSE WHO WISH TICKETS WILL BE INFORMED AS SOON AS THE TIME IS KNOWN. CALL KEN PRIOR TO JULY IOTH AND LET ME KNOW HOW MANY TICKETS YOU WOULD LIKE.



Jumer Hotel

Friday October 11th, Saturday Oct. 12th
Reservations under A's R Us
1-800-AT-Jumer or (309) 673-8040
Very nice rooms for \$69 a night.
Bring your swimsuit

The planning for this trip has been under way for 3 months now. Your travel hosts will be (DA Chief) Jim Wright, Henry Jasika, and Phillip Serviss. Many surprises even for us are in-store!! We have a great route identified and of course FOOD. Reserve your rooms early and you will not be sorry you did.

Phil



<u>Dixie Dash Debriefing</u> at Nancy and Phil's house on Sunday July 7^{th} . 2:00 PM. Please bring a dish for a picnic and we will grill the food. Any questions 756-1263. This is forall

A's R Us members and those directly involved with the Rally that worked for us.

I received a nice e-mail from Paul and Sandi Hankowitz the other day. They have finally got their car out. Paul is working full time now, and is working pretty hard. And they say they have finally gotten into the 21st century by getting a computer. Here is their new phone number (262)-593-2423.and e-mail address, paulsand@core.com. Why not call or e-mail them today.

Our Presidents Message

Well here it is as hot as the 4th of July. I sure hope Bob, Ken and the "Dash" crew has had some time of their own by now. It's been crazy around here. Hope to get my driving arm back. I miss the cruise night. Looking forward to Claude and Nancy's for the July meeting. See you all there.

Efton Elliott President